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A MESSAGE FROM MAYOR IAFALLO – SENIOR CENTER DINE-IN 
LUNCH & ACTIVITY SERVICES RESUME MONDAY, JANUARY 9TH 

I’m happy to announce that the Lackawanna Senior Center at 230 Martin 
Road will reopen for all activities starting on Monday, January 9th. The 
Senior Center served as Lackawanna’s primary warming shelter during 
the December blizzard and has been closed for heavy cleaning and 
maintenance since the storm ended. 

Thanks to the efforts of Executive Director Michelle Baldelli, all activities 
and meals for the week of January 9th have been scheduled. And due to 
the efforts of many city employees and selected contractors, the senior 
center building is back in top shape. 

All Lackawanna seniors (age 60+) are welcome to participate in daily 
dine-n lunch and activities at the Senior Center. The January lunch 
menu and activity newsletter are posted below – click/expand the 
images to view what’s available this month. 

Meal orders are now being accepted for the week of January 16th. If you 
are interested in participating in the dine-in lunch program, please keep 
in mind the following: 

– Meals need to be ordered A WEEK IN ADVANCE, with the deadline 
being each Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. 

– The cost for each meal ordered is $3.00. 

– To place a lunch order, contact Paula at 827-6669. 

– Those ordering lunch should arrive at no later than 11:45 a.m. on the 
day(s) you ordered. 

My thanks to all our senior residents for their patience while the Senior 
Center was brought back into service. I look forward to seeing many of 
you there in the weeks ahead. 

Annette 
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